
 

 
 
Break the Rules Day 
A huge thank you to those of you who participated in Break the Rules Day. We have raised a 
fantastic £181.15 which will all go towards supporting your children in school! 
 
Young Voices 
On Monday, our choir performed at the annual Young Voices concert in Manchester to an 
audience of over 20, 000 people! The day was very long and tiring but ultimately, a fantastic 
experience for our children. Mrs Livesey tells me that the children’s behaviour was exemplary 
and that they were a credit to themselves and MJS – well done everybody! 
 
School Dinners – Important 
Parents and carers of those children currently receiving a school dinner have been messaged 
today to say that, unfortunately, the funding ‘Schools Food Grant’ that has allowed us to provide 
free meals to all children in school has come to an end. This means that if you are not entitled 
to free school meals, you will have to start paying for school dinners from 20th, February 2024; 
the meals are still great value for money at £2 per day. 

If you haven't applied but think you may be entitled, please visit School meals | Blackburn with 

Darwen Borough Council to apply -  you will still need to pay for meals until the application 

has been approved; if approved and backdated then we will refund any money paid. 
Booking meals is the same for all children on free school meals or for those who pay - these 
must be booked using the Weduc app by the Wednesday prior to the week needed, so dinners 
for the week beginning 19th February will need to be booked by Wednesday, 14th February. Many 
thanks for your support. 
 
Half Term 
Just a reminder to all parents and carers that we will be returning to school on Tuesday, 20th 
February; this is due to there being an INSET day for staff in school on the Monday. I do hope 
that you all enjoy some precious family time with your children over the half-term break and 
look forward to welcoming the children back into school at 8:40am on the 20th February – 
Breakfast Club will be open as usual. 
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Class Attendance for this week 
 

Congratulations this week to class 3FP! 
    
                          Green: 97%+           Amber: 95 – 97%            Red: Below 95% 

 
3M 3FP 4B 4CW 5A 5C 6L 6LV 

87% 93.4% 85% 85.8% 88.9% 92.4% 93.3% 93.3% 

 

                                 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday, 19th February – INSET Day, school closed 

Tuesday, 20th February – school re-opens 

Friday, 1st March – 6L class assembly 

Wednesday, 20th March – Parents’ Evening 

Thursday, 28th March – break up for the Easter holidays 

 
 
 
              
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
    

Wake Up Wednesdays 
 

Welcome to your weekly bitesize information sheet on online safety – this week’s theme is 
Smartphone Safety! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


